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   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school  

Newsletter 

M ESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPA L  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
 We just completed our 1st grading period with report cards going home with 
students on November 3rd.  I will be calling students down with failing marks to discuss 
the reasons for their marks.  Many students at the middle school level they receive failing 
grades earn those grades. Through lack of effort. Parents are always welcome to make an 
appointment with any teacher to discuss their child’s  progress. 
 On October 12th we held parent-teacher conferences with 52 conferences 
scheduled. I would like to thank parents that were able to attend and would like to 
encourage others to attend.  Any parent can request a meeting with any teacher at any 
time. 
 The sixth grade students were recently called down to the auditorium to meet with 
the dental sealant people. This is a free service that is offered on an annual basis.  Students 
can have their molars sealed and protected from cavities. Parents must sign a permission 
slip so the service can be performed.  
 There will be no school for students on November 17th due to a staff workshop.  We 
are moving into the holiday season and with that the potential comes for inclement 
weather.  Be advised that school closings can be tracked on any local news channels and/or 
automated calls from the district. The district also has a 2 hour delay schedule that can be 
found on our website.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  

Students of the month 
We are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
 
6th grade 
Gracie Glista 
Luke Mansfield 
 
7th grade 
Daisha Ainsley 
Anthony Machingo 
 
8th grade 
Sarah Ochsenbine 
Dominic Cremeans 
 

  Important Dates 
 
Nov 3. …………………...…...…...……….Report Cards 
Nov. 16………………………..………….Picture Retake 
Nov. 17……………….Professional Day staff no school 
Nov. 22-24…………….……………Thanksgiving Break 
Nov. 27…………………….…..……….Return to school 

LIBRARY CORNER 
 
A big “thank you” goes out to all who visited the book fair, and especially to those individuals 
who purchased items from the fair. Because of your purchases, we had another very 
successful book fair this year. Keep reading! 

 

 
  

 

 


